
Dear Parent/Carers, 

The school is a wonderfully busy place, especially this term. We 
have had lots of trips, visits, sporting events, special celebration 
days…and today was world book day. Norton is a vibrant place to 
be, where the children experience activities which enhance their 
personal development. All of this is a huge change from the previ-
ous few years where we were heavily restricted by COVID and lock-
downs. 

Now we that we are back on track, we would like to remind you of 
how we communicate information to parents: 

Website - please visit our website and click on the calendar tab to 
see what is going on this term. The weekly diary can also be found 
on our website. 

Dojo - primarily used for class information as it is an easy way to 
communicate with single classes. We also use this for wider infor-
mation when we think you need to know something on a whole 
school level (although whole school information will also be availa-
ble on our website). 

Text messages - these are used when we need to give you infor-

mation quickly, such as school closure or football match/club can-

cellation.  We also text if your child is absent as a quick response is 

required. 

A note from Mrs Farren…. 
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Hot Dinner Menu week 3 
Monday 

 Cheese & tomato pizza 

 Falafel 

 Jacket Potato & Tuna (or 
cheese) 

Tuesday 

 Chicken fajita 

 Vegetable lasagne 

 Jacket Potato with Baked Beans 

Wednesday 

 Roast turkey 

 Lentil & basil puff pastry 

 Jacket Potato with Cheese 

Thursday 

 Beef burger 

 Vegetable curry 

 Jacket Potato with Tuna (or 
cheese) 

Friday 

 Fishfingers 

 Southern style vegan burger 

 Jacket Potato with Baked Beans 

Please remember to keep  
your dinner money        
accounts in credit 

Year 5 & 6—Remember your per-
mission forms for the John Moore 

trip on Wednesday  

PGL 

Thank you for keeping your 
payments up to date.  

Remember—full payment is 
due by the end of April 

Interim reports are being sent home on Monday 

Parent Consultation meetings : 

Tuesday 15 March—year1 and year 2 

Thursday 17 March—Reception and year 4 

Go to the website to book your appointment, if you haven’t 
already done so. 

Wear something RED for Red 
Nose Day on Friday and bring in 

your £1 donation. 

Please check your ParentPay account and settle any                                
monies owing, thank you. 


